
Botswana Oil Limited (BOL) is implementing the Tshele Hills Project as 
part of the Government’s drive to secure the security of supply of petroleum 
products nationally. In line with this, BOL will host a workshop to sensitize 
citizens who have the potential through their companies to participate in 
the Tshele Hills project on the available opportunities. 

WHEN	 Wednesday 03rd May 2022
TIME	 0900hrs to 1200hrs
INVITEES	 All Citizens/ Citizen Companies who have the potential to participate in the project
VENUE  	 Virtual

To register, contact Rethabile Machete on 

Tel 	 +267 398 1700 
E-mail 	rethabile.machete@botswanaoil.co.bw

Participation of Citizen Owned 
Companies in the Tshele Hills 
Project - Workshop


